
LEGAL NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on March 14, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. at the North West 

Fire District Station 1 located at 7911 Crego Road, Baldwinsville, New York, the 

Board of Fire Commissioners of the North West Fire District, Town of Van Buren 

and Town of Lysander, County of Onondaga, New York, will hold a public hearing 

to consider the proposed exemption of 10% of the assessed value of property owned, 

or co-owned, in the district by qualifying volunteer firefighters or ambulance 

workers who, among other things, have served for (2) years as a volunteer firefighter 

or ambulance worker. An exemption for un-remarried spouses of volunteer 

firefighters and ambulance workers that died in the line of duty is also being 

considered. These proposed tax exemptions are made pursuant to Real Property Tax 

Law Section 466-a. All interested residents of the North West Fire District are 

invited to attend and comment. The Board of Fire Commissioners may meet 

immediately following the public hearing to vote on the proposal. 
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